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C: Charges Register
This register contains any charges and other matters that affect the land.
1 The four indentures referred to below contain restrictive covenants

particulars of which are set out in the schedule of restrictive
covenants hereto.

DATE OF INDENTURE                   PARTIES

17th July 1869                      1. The Berkshire Estates Company
                                    Limited
                                    2. Daniel Rowe

3rd October 1873                    1. The Berkshire Estates Company
                                    Limited
                                    2. William Goodchild

5th February 1881                   1. The Berkshire Estates Company
                                    Limited
                                    2. William Goodchild

21st September 1901                 1. Thomas Goodchild, Henry Simmons,
                                    Jonathan Dowdeswell and Robert
                                    Wilding Cole (Vendors)
                                    2. Alfred James Nicholson
(Purchaser)

2 (09.08.1996) A Transfer of the land in this title dated 8 July 1996
made between (1) Wokingham District Council (Council) and (2) Steven
Malcolm and Janet Ann Malcolm (Transferees) contains restrictive
covenants.

NOTE: Copy filed.

3 (31.01.2022) REGISTERED CHARGE dated 20 January 2022.

4 (31.01.2022) Proprietor: SANTANDER UK PLC (Co. Regn. No. 2294747) of
Deeds Services, 101 Midsummer Boulevard, Milton Keynes MK9 1AA.

Schedule of restrictive covenants
1 The following are particulars taken from an Abstract of the covenants

contained in the Conveyance dated 21 September 1901 referred to in the
Charges Register:-

AND the Purchaser thereby covenanted for himself his heirs executors
and administrators with the Vendors that the Purchaser his heirs and
assigns would not at any time thereafter use or permit the said pieces
or parcels of land numbered 608 and 773 on the annexed plan or any
dwellinghouse messuage or building to be built thereon to be used as a
Public House or for the sale of beer or spirituous liquors and will
observe the building line shewn on the said plan.

NOTE 1: From the habendum to a Conveyance of the land in this Title and
other land dated the 6th of March 1922 and made between (1) Ida Ella
Sydenham and others and (2) Vaughan Adrian Philipps Stokes it appears
that the covenants contained in the Conveyances dated the 17th of July
1869 the 3rd of October 1873 and the 5th of February 1881 referred to
in the Charges Register are similar to those contained in the
Conveyance dated the 21st of September 1901 particulars of which are
set out above

NOTE 2: No building line is shown on the plan to the Abstract but
thereon the building line is stated to be 15 feet back from Waterloo
Road.
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